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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/02/2023  16:46:262022/5065/P OBJ bryan naftalin I object to the extent of the proposed rear extension.  The bulk and massing of this is out of keeping with other 

extensions to the rear of the street and appears to constitute overdevelopment in the circumstances.  Loss of 

light and loss of privacy to the garden at 59 Patshull inevitably follows, which I also object to.  I believe that a 

reduced scheme is more appropriate.
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